
           
 
Principal Messag 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians                    June 2, 2021 
 
 
I wanted to share a brief update to our calendar in light of the tragic events surrounding the 
Kamloops Residential school.  We had planned for a week long Spirit Week, from June 7-11.  As 
our District is committing to 9 days of remembrance for the discovered children by wearing 
orange, we are cancelling the first 3 days of our Spirit Week, on June 7, 8 & 9th.   
 
We invite our students to join our staff in wearing anything orange through until June 9th as a 
symbol of understanding and respect for one another and as a reminder to always be kind. 
 
For our “Kick off to Summer” Spirit Days on June 10th and 11th we are planning the following: 
 
June 10th – Choose any theme from our original line-up 

• Tacky Tourist 

• Silly Sun Hats (or a favourite baseball cap) 

• Dress as your favourite character 

• Throwback Thursday 
 

June  11th – Raven Spirit Day (our school colours, red & black) 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter.  As always, please call the office if you have 
any  questions or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Laureen Boulet 
Principal 
 
 

École Élémentaire 

Peace Arch 
Elementary School 

15877 Roper Avenue 

White Rock, BC  V4B 2H5  

Phone: 604-536-8711   

Fax:  604-536-8732 


